
2025 HOBIE 20 NORTH AMERICAN CHAMPIONSHIPS 
DCYC ARRIVAL & WEIGH-IN INFORMATION 

 

Hello Hobie 20 Sailors,  

We’re excited to host you at DCYC for the 2025 H20 NACs.  Prior to arrival, please review 
the following arrival & weigh-in procedures for the event. 

Upon arrival, proceed to parking / launching area as directed and until boat ready for weigh-
in.  Boats will be weighed mast down, so weighing in before rigging is recommended. 

NAC Weigh-in is scheduled for Monday, May 26th, from 1100-1800.  However, if you plan to 
sail the Hobie Mid-Americas regatta on May 24-25, we can make arrangements for you to 
weigh on Friday, May 23rd, after 1300. 

• Prepare boat for weigh-in and wheel to designated weigh-in area. 
• Both Skipper & Crew are expected to assist with boat weigh-in and have crew 

weights recorded. 
• Open portholes and drain hulls 
• Put all required equipment on tramp in plain sight (sails, blocks, rudders, boards, 

tiller extensions & crossbar) 
• Please, NO other equipment including tools, sail bags, covers, PFDs/throwables, 

clothes, wetsuits.  NOTHING else on tramp for weigh-in. 
• If corrector weights required for boat and/or crew, those weights must be weighed 

and recorded. 
• Wet boats will not be weighed. Move to staging area until boat is dry. 

After weigh-in, proceed with boat to grassy rigging area adjacent to shore launch.  Trailer 
parking area will be identified. 

 

We appreciate you coming to DCYC this week and we look forward to hosting you for this 
championship event. 

Contact Sheila Holmes (sheilaholmes@ntin.net), or 972-979-5465, should you have 
questions. 
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